
 

 

Upcoming Events: 

• September 14-16, 2018 – 

Chapter 5 State Show in Forest 

City, Iowa 

• November 3 & 4, 2018 – 

National Auction in Wahoo, NE 

sponsored by Chapter 12 of 

Nebraska 

• February 28th through March 

2nd, 2019 – IHCC Winter 

Convention, in Kalamazoo, MI at 

the Radisson Plaza Hotel, hosted 

by Michigan Chapter 11 and the 

National IHCC 

• June 27-29, 2019 – Red Power 

Roundup in Bloomsburg, PA, 

hosted by Chapter 17 

• August 2-4, 2019 – Iowa 

Chapter 5 State Show in 

Marshalltown, IA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Iowa State Show 

& 

Summer Meeting 

September 15th, 2018 

Meal starting at 6:00 pm 

Meeting to Follow 

TSB Bank Community Room 

101 US Highway 69 

Forest City, IA 50436 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -       

Cost of Meal: $15 for Adults 

$6 for kids ages 6 to 12 

Free for kids 5 and Under 

Call Pam Olson for Reservations 

641-390-0349 (leave msg) 

641-845-2522 (leave msg) 

Chapter5ihcc@yahoo.com 

Reservations MUST be made by 

September 7th, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Iowa Chapter 5 Newsletter 

September 2018 
International Harvester Collectors 

A few photos from Red Power Roundup 2018 – 

Montgomery, AL 

mailto:Chapter5ihcc@yahoo.com


Welcome Everyone! 

President’s Message: 

Hello IH enthusiasts! 

Where did the summer go? August is 

here and our State Show is 4 weeks 

away as I write this message. Heritage 

Park of North Iowa at Forest City will host 

us on September 14 – 16th. The feature 

this year will be Pre-1939 equipment. 

Should be some interesting displays of 

rarely seen machines. The banquet will 

be held on Saturday at 6:00 pm with the 

meeting to follow. Please RSVP to Pam 

by September 7th. I encourage all 

members to make plans to attend. With 

so much time between meetings this 

year, it will be good to see everyone 

again. 

The fall meeting is scheduled for 

November 11th in Glidden, IA. Noon meal 

with the meeting to follow. The Van 

Horne Museum of Taxidermy will be 

providing tours. More details to follow.  

Work continues on the revision of our by-

laws. I hope to have copies in your hands 

prior to the fall meeting.   

One final thought before I close, several 

members have reported having issues 

contacting me by email. The last 

newsletter had a misprint of my email 

address. I can be reached at 

nepoweshiek@yahoo.com 

See you in Forest City! 

Aaron Wade 

President 
 

 

 

 

Membership Matters! 

We currently have as of July 28th, 2018, 

467 active members. We have dropped 

208 members that didn’t renew their 

membership for 2018. Everyone 

receiving this newsletter is up to date on 

your membership. Ur label should say 

05/19. If you have an address change or 

an email change please let me know so 

that I can change the database. If I can 

help in any way with your membership 

questions or concerns please call or 

email me. 

Karen Reiter 

Membership Chairperson 

5402 Norse Drive 

Cedar Falls, IA 50613 

Phone: 319-268-0310 

Email: reiterk@cfu.net 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHAPTER 5 NAME BADGES 

CONTACT: RALPH OLIVER 

602 PARK STREET 

CAMBRIDGE, IA 50046-1000 

Phone 515-220-4403 

mailto:nepoweshiek@yahoo.com
mailto:reiterk@cfu.net


Minutes of Last Meeting: 

IHC General Meeting 

International Harvest Collectors Club 

Iowa Chapter #5 

Otter Creek Park – Toledo, IA 

April 21, 2018 

 

- Call to Order: Meeting was called to 

order by President Aaron Wade at 1:03 

pm, followed by a brief welcome and 

the pledge of allegiance. Directors 

present: Bobby Abrahams, Jeff Eldred, 

Arland Jolly, Calvin Mennenga, Gene 

Putz, Rod Richardson and Paul 

Schaefer. Wayne Schoel was absent. 

- Secretary’s Report: Secretary Paul 

Schaefer read the minutes from the 

January 20th meeting, motion to 

approve by Bob Gihring, second by 

Steve Michael, motion approved. 

- Treasurer’s Report: Calvin Mennenga 

reported as of March 31, 2018, there 

was a beginning balance of $17,200.28 

Income: $6.55 interest, $500 

donations, Membership $2,305.00 with 

a total $2,811.55 and balance of 

$20,011.83. 

- Newsletter and Website Report: Pam 

Olson reported the website has had 

12,000 hits on it which is more than last 

year. Of the 651 names she has 434 

email addresses, and there are 105 

being sent by email only. August 1st, will 

be the next deadline. Brian also 

reported because of our 501c3 status 

we receive a sizable postage discount, 

around $.28 per newsletter. Because of 

doing our newsletter in house we are 

saving our club considerable expense 

There should be enough supplies for 2 

to 3 more printings. 

- National Board: Joe Neville, still 

looking for a location for 2019 Winter 

Convention, have a couple of 

prospects. Thanks to all from Chapter 5 

who made it to the Branson Winter 

Convention It was an excellent show. 

RPRU 2018 in Alabama coming soon, 

hope to see many of you there Any 

donations go to the National Trust, 

principally for legal and protection 

reasons. The funds are distributed to 

what they were intended for. Jerry Mez 

recently retired from the committee, our 

Diane Caloud has filled that vacancy. 

Harvester Highlights videos can now be 

found on you-tube, there has been up 

to 40,000 hits to view it. Joe had 

mentioned the board is setting 

guidelines regarding insurance. If you 

are a paid member you are covered at 

IHCC sponsored events, other items 

such as renting golf carts or using your 

own cart or UTV you must have proof 

of personal insurance. 

- Merchandise Report: Bobbie Hammer 

reported that there was $802 of sales at 

Branson, and the total for this year is 

$1,203.50. 

- Membership Report: Karen reported 

currently we have 663 paid members. 

287 have already renewed, May 1st is 

the renewal deadline, as of August 1st 

the National shows you as an inactive 

member. She was quite pleased of the 

number of renewals from those who 

signed up at RPRU last year, and if you 

are a snowbird, remember to change 

back your address. Two members 

passed away in January – Jeff Musin 

and Jerry Wiener. Aaron added that our 

club is open to all, and encouraged the 



woman if not members be one, be 

involved, run for a board seat, and have 

a vote.  

- Scholarship: Bob Gihring asked if 

there were any 2017 winners at the 

meeting today the 2018 deadline is 

coming close, see him if you need an 

application or go to the website. He 

thanks all those who have helped out 

with the selection committee, he has 

met a lot of wonderful kids in the 

process. Bob is looking for someone to 

chair the committee, he’d be willing to 

work with wo ever would be willing to 

take the reins. The club surely 

appreciates all your hard work over the 

past 7 years. 

- 4-H Report: Ray Cook noted that things 

were not real busy at this time, but if 

you need any information contact him 

or Jay Stecker. Brian noted how much 

of an impact this program has. A young 

man Cole White took 1st place with a 

refinished tractor, it was his 

grandfathers he’s bought his own 

tractor to refurbish for the upcoming 

year. How good is that? 

- State Fair Parade: Don reported that 

the parade will be August 8th, meet at 

the Judicial Building parking lot, a 

number lottery is drawn for the parade 

order, all should be back before dark. 

He is also looking for someone to take 

over for him organizing this event, if 

interested talk to him. 

- Farm Progress Show: Bob Gihring 

reporting for Jerry Wessels, the 

application is approved the event is the 

last 3 days in August (Tuesday, 

Wednesday and Thursday). Possibly 

invite 4-H kids to bring tractors. Sign up 

sheet to have a display, merchandise 

trailer will be there, always could use 

extra help. 

- Summer Show: Forest City, IA, 

September 14-16, featuring pre-1939 

tractors. We will use the Feature 

Building for our chapter, and other 

displays. Pam will post hotel 

information on website, camping is 

available $25 a day, $100 for the week. 

The banquet is Saturday at TSB Bank, 

same place as last time, Waldorf 

College is catering the dinner. A NOTE: 

Hwy 69 south of Forest City is NOW 

OPEN.  

- Future State Shows: 2019 

Marshalltown; 2020 looking for a cite 

maybe south of I-80, also Cedar Falls 

they are featuring Case that year, but 

we would be welcome; 2021 Albert 

City; 2022 and 2023 are open; 2024 

Antique Acres in Cedar Falls. 

- Fall Meeting: Aaron Wade reported 

that a member – Pat Fey has interest in 

us having our fall meeting in Glidden. 

The date would be November 17th, Pat 

said there is the Van Horne Museum 

featuring over 200 wild animal mounts 

from Bob Horne’s hunting collection 

from all over the world. Our meeting 

and meal would be held at the Lincoln 

Club on Hwy 30. Motion by Pam Olson, 

seconded by Karen, motioned passed. 

- New Business: Aaron Wade reported 

that some club members got together 

to look over our by-laws, those 

members were as follows: Ray & 

Shirley Cook, Denny & Bobbie 

Hammer, Jeff & Linell Eldred, Steve 

Michaels, Lynn Holdeman, Gary Spina, 

Aaron & Amy Wade. There was a need 

to look at the by-laws and do some 

updating and stream lining. All changes 

were sent to the National Board for 



review, we should hear back sometime 

after the RPRU. Also Aaron stated that 

Chapter 21 from South Dakota was 

planning a bus trip to RPRU, package 

price at $750 single, $1050 a couple, if 

interested see Aaron for the contact 

person. The possibility of hosting a 

future Winter Convention maybe in 

2020 or 2021, if there are any interest 

see a board member.  

- Motion to Adjourn: by Joe Neville and 

second by Brian Holdeman, motion 

passed. 2:21 pm. 

Respectfully submitted by 

Paul Schaefer Secretary  

IHCC Chapter #5 
 

 

Note from National Board President 

2019 Winter Convention News: 

The International Harvester Collectors 

Club 27th Winter Convention will be held 

in Kalamazoo, Michigan. February 28th to 

March 2nd, 2019 and will be hosted by 

Michigan Chapter #11 and the National 

IHCC. It will be held at the Radisson 

Plaza Hotel. Details are still being worked 

out. In the near future a flyer will be sent 

out to each Chapter President. Also, look 

for more information in the next 

Harvester Highlights and at the Red 

Power Roundup. We would like each 

Chapter to announce this at the next 

Chapter meeting and in your Chapter 

Newsletter to your members. 

Regards, 

Bob Buxton, President 

International Harvester Collectors Club 
 

2018 Scholarships: 

International Harvester Collectors – 

Chapter 5 – Iowa gives a number of 

scholarships every year to graduates of 

IHC Chapter 5 members. You can view 

all guidelines on our website: 

www.ihccia.net. Or you can contact Bob 

Gihring at 319-350-5083 for more 

information. 

▪ Chapter 5 – Lexis Kalkwarf 

▪ Chapter 5 – Brittney Harryman 

▪ Chapter 5 – Parker Kray 

▪ Chapter 5 – Avery Roble 

▪ Chapter 5 – Claire Sohm 

▪ Keith Lienenweaver – Brady North 

▪ Bob Caloud – Allison Kolbe 

▪ Kay Degener – James May 

▪ John Schade – Katy Bellamy 

▪ Derwood & Joyce Heine – Marcella 

Bruns 

Congratulations to everyone! 

 

Newsletter: 

I want to thank you for all of the 

information sent in for this newsletter. If 

anyone has any articles or photos for 

the newsletter and website, please send 

them to: 

IH Collectors – Chapter #5 

% Pam Olson 

PO Box 191 

Kensett, IA 50448-0191 

641-390-0349  

chapter5ihcc@yahoo.com or  

ihc_newsletter@yahoo.com  
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ADVERTISING: 

FOR SALE: Licensed International 

Harvester & Farmall Scrapbook Papers! 

Contact: Pam Olson – Iowa Subtle Imagery 

www.iowasubtleimagery.com 

Phone: 641-390-0349 

Email: iowasubtleimagery@gmail.com 

 

FOR SALE: Older IH and IHC Memorabilia. 

Specializing in wrenches and toolboxes 

from the 1970’s 

Contact: Bill Anderson 

1158 O Ave. 

Traer, IA 50675 

Phone: 319-478-8228 

Email: ihc1939@yahoo.com 

 

WANTED: 

Bolster weights for 340 

Left weight 371389R1 

Right weight 371390R1 

Contact: Keith Kalkwarf 

319-347-6285 or 319-240-8589 

 

FOR SALE:  

Manufactured water jug fender bracket 

$38 each plus $6 shipping 

Contact: Bill Anderson 

1158 O Ave. 

Traer, IA 50675 

Phone: 319-478-8228 

Email: ihc1939@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

 

 

For IH Chapter 5 Club Merchandise 

Contact: Bobbie Hammer 

Phone: 641-792-0116 

Email: dbhammer@iowatelecom.net 

 

HOTEL LISTINGS FOR STATE SHOW 

FOREST CITY, IA 

➢ Best Western Holiday Lodge  

Address: 2023 7th Ave. N., Clear Lake 

Phone: 641-357-5253 

➢ Americinn by Wyndham 

Address: 1406 N 25th St. S.W., Clear Lake 

Phone: 641-357-8954 

➢ Country Inn & Suites by Radisson 

Address: 711 Diamond Jo Ln, Northwood  

Phone: 641-323-7000 

➢ Holiday Inn Express 

Address: 4712 Wheelerwood Road, 

Northwood 

Phone: 641-323-7500 

➢ Historic Park Inn 

Address: 7 West State Street, Mason City 

Phone: 641-422-0015 

➢ Holiday Inn Express & Suites 

Address: 3041 4th St. SW, Mason City 

Phone: 641-424-1200 

➢ Microtel Inn & Suites by Wyndham 

Address: 1305 N. 25th St., Clear Lake 

Phone: 641-357-0966 

➢ Country Inn & Suites by Radisson 

Address: 4082 4th St. SW, Mason City 

Phone: 641-423-1770 

➢ Super 8 by Wyndham 

Address: 2809 4th Ave. S, Clear Lake 

Phone: 641-357-7521 

➢ Hampton Inn & Suites 

Address: 2111 4th St. SW, Mason City 

Phone: 641-435-7500 
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HOTELS (CONT) 

➢ Days Inn by Wyndham 

Address: 2301 4th St. SW, Mason City 

Phone: 641-424-0210 

➢ Quality Inn & Suites 

Address: 410 5th St SW, Mason City 

Phone: 641-423-4444 

➢ Super 8 by Wyndham 

Address: 3010 4th St. SW, Mason City 

Phone: 641-423-8855 

 

GARNER INN & SUITES 

FULL 

 

Heritage Park of North Iowa –  

1811 Sage Court, Forest City, IA 50436 

 

NOTE: Forest City to Clear Lake = 25 miles 

NOTE: Forest City to Mason City = 31 miles 

NOTE: Forest City to Diamond Jo/ 

Northwood = 28 miles 

 

 

MORE PHOTOS OF RED POWER ROUNDUP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Iowa Chapter #5 Board of 

Directors: 

 
▪ President: Aaron Wade 

745 – 310th Ave. 

Grinnell, IA 50112 

641-990-7338 

nepoweshiek@yahoo.com 

▪ Vice President: Rod Richardson 

1731 – 370th Street 

Tama, IA 52339 

641-485-4963 

▪ Secretary: Paul Schaefer 

1015 Lincoln Street 

Waterloo, IA 50703 

319-231-9767 

pschaefer53@q.com  

▪ Treasurer: Calvin Mennenga 

16626 Yale Ave. 

Clarksville, IA 50619 

319-276-4733 

clequip@butler-bremer.com  

▪ Director: Arland Jolly 

1011 – 65th Ave. 

Pleasantville, IA 50225 

515-848-5484 

jollyacres@iowatelecom.net 

▪ Director: Wayne Schoel 

1772 – 430th Ave. 

Clinton, IA 52732 

563-243-3942 

waluschoel@yahoo.com  

▪ Director: Bobby Abrahams 

PO Box 125 

Albion, IA 50005 

641-488-2498 

abrahams@heartofiowa.net  

▪ Director: Gene Putz 

23501 – 210th Ave. 

Lacona, IA 50139 

641-344-9692 

fmllputz@gmail.com  

▪ Director: Jeff Eldred 

1777 Hunter Ave. 

Newton, IA 50208 

641-792-5259 

jeldred@wildblue.net 
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IHC Newsletter 

% Brian Holdeman 

2301 NW 2nd Street 

Ankeny, IA 50023-1305 
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